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Letter of appreciation

to

US-Polish Trade Council

for

outstanding achievements and significant contribution
to the effective cooperation between American and
Polish academic institutions and especially for support
in establishing contacts between Stanford University and
Warsaw University of Technology.

Prof. Wiodzimierz Kurnik

Rector




